
The Conservators of Therfield Heath and Greens 

The Therfield Regulation – Registered Charity No. 277881 

 
Minutes of the Meeting of the Residents of the Special Drainage District of Royston 
Held on Thursday 23th February 2017 7.15pm in the Fordham Hall, Therfield 
 

Present were three residents, three conservators and four members of the 
public. 
 

1. To read the Notice of Meeting. The clerk read the notice. 
 

2. To Appoint a Chairman of the meeting. There was one nomination for John King 
who took the chair. 

 
3. Apologies. There were none. 

 
 

4. To Approve the Minutes of the meeting held 25th February 2016. Agreed 
 

5. To Elect one Conservator to fill the vacancy. Mark Weatherhead was created 
Lord of the Manor of Therfield Heath and Dr Cynthia Combe co-opted in his 
place. She has since resigned. There was one proposal for John Davison. It was 
declared elected to serve a term of three years. 

 
 

6. To receive a report from the Chairman of the Conservators of Therfield Heath 
and Greens. The report is attached to these minutes. 
 

7. To take questions from Residents of the Special Drainage District and the 
residents of Therfield. Discussions arose regarding the Facebook group of 
Royston Dog Walkers and the Royston Dog Poop Patrol. Councillor Kennedy and 
others felt the conservators should have a higher profile within the community. 
Representatives from Royston cricket club reaffirmed their wish to return to the 
Heath. The chairman said progress was being made. 

 
 

8. Date of the next meeting. February 2018  
 

 
 

 

 

 

 


